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I support Pam Marsh’s proposed bill limiting yearly rent increases to a rate 

commensurate to the annual COLA received from social security (not to exceed 5%). 

 

I am a full time resident at Whaleshead Beach Resort in Brookings.  I am disabled 

and receive disability payments from social security.  The current rent increases here 

at Whaleshead (10% annually) far exceed COLA.   

 

A cap on rent is desperately needed for those on fixed incomes with limited 

resources. 

 

Mollie McKenna 


